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Comments: To whom it may concern,

As an avid outdoorsperson, kayaker and rafter that spends time every year within the Salmon River drainage I

implore you to not allow Perpetua Resources, formerly Midas Gold, to pursue the Stibnite mine project any

further. I spend many weekends and full weeks enjoying the Yellow Pine area, SF of the Salmon, Middle Fork of

the Salmon and Main Salmon every year. It is a place near to my heart for its beauty, quality of water, pristine

camping, proud salmon and world class rafting and kayaking. To me, it is a truly dark thought to believe that a

potentially, and likely, source of significant pollution could be resurrected in the headwaters of this truly

breathtaking place. The risk to the public, the river and its ecology is unconscionable.

With respect,

Chris Summerhays


